Acknowledgement Letter

Acknowledgement Letter

NABH/PC-2020-0025/L-01 12/06/2020

Vikas Gupta

sandhyashi neuro panchkarma

BF 45 shalimar bagh shalimar bagh
NEW DELHI ,NEW DELHI

Delhi 110088

India

drvikasguptaS@gmail.com

Tel: 01140199634,

Mob: 09212735382,

Sub.: Your application for HCO accreditation.
Dear VIKAS GUPTA,
This has reference to your application which has been received along with application

fee Rs 16575/~ dated 23/10/2020 for the same.

Your organization has been allotted the following reference number. You are requested
to make all correspondence in future using this reference number.

Reference Number: PC-2020-0025
. For updates, Please see the remarks in the section of "View Application Form"

Please put your queries and remarks under remark option after logging into your
account. No communication related to the accreditation/certification process of your
healthcare organization will be entertained on emails or on phone.

This is an automated message. Please do not reply directly to this email.
Emails to this id are not monitored. If you have any concern/issue, please
contact NABH Secretariat staff/Program Officer.

Thanking You
Secretariat Member

ITPI Building, 5th Floor, 4 - A, Ring Road, I P Estate,
New Delhi - 110002

Tel.: 491 - 11 - 42 600 600,

Fax: 2332 3415

Email: helpdesk@nabh.co
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